
Last year taught us many lessons about
patience, flexibility, and understanding. In the
midst of constant challenges, our school
community remained strong and committed
to the success and well-being of our
students. 

Hopefully the upcoming school year will
bring a renewed sense of hope and
normalcy. It seems fitting that last year our
students continued to hold onto our theme
from two years ago--Living the ABES Life.
We think this sums up all that we do, so we
are making it an "always" theme, keeping it
for many years to come. 

We are excited to welcome our Dolphins
back to school! We look forward to
continuing to partner with you as we work to
help your child thrive. 

 
 

Welcome to ABES 2021-2022

Stay Connected

1st Day 
August 10th

 Hello Dolphins!
From the Principal

Kelly McMillan

Check your email, phone, and text for
updates. Make certain that we have
your most recent phone number and
email address.
Follow us on Facebook at Apollo
Beach Elementary.
Check our website at
www.hillsboroughschools.org/apollob
each
Subscribe to our YouTube channel --
Apollo Beach Elementary School
Follow us on Twitter
@HCPSApolloBeach

Just Look

Up!
Open House
August 5th
4:30-6:30 PM

Details coming soon! 

   One Book One School

One Book One School

One Book One School

Our school wide book

 this year is:

By Joe Beckman



Be on the lookout for our Welcome to School
postcard in the mail. 
This postcard has the 
information you need 
to get ready for your
child to come back to 
school. 

The information on the 
mailing label of the 
postcard will help you find out your child's
teacher. These directions are posted on our
website. 

All of our Back to School
information can be found
on our school website at
www.hillsboroughschools.org/apollobeach.

If you do not have access to the internet, you  
may pick up back to school information in
the main office starting on August 2nd.
Teacher assignments will not be provided
over the phone.  
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First Day Arrival

Masks are 
optional

Back to School Info

Wipes/handsanitizer will
be used daily. COVID
protocols for positive
cases remain in place.

You are welcome to walk your
child to class on the 
first day of school 

between 7:10-7:40AM without
signing in. 

 
You will need to sign in through

the main office to walk your
child to class starting on 

August 11th. You will need ID to
sign in. 

Get Involved!

We love our volunteers! There

are many ways that you can

support ABES. 

Please stop by the PTA

membership table in the

cafeteria at Open House on 8/5

or email 

Kg.abepta@gmail.com to find

out how you can help.

AttendanceRegular attendance is a key to success in
school, however COVID still poses a concern
and quarantines interrupt learning. Please

keep your child home if he/she is not feelingwell.


